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Information about Nord Stream 2 AG’s withdrawal of application from 2017 

 

Denmark, as Party of origin regarding the Nord Stream 2 Project, would like to 

inform you about Nord Stream 2 AG’s withdrawal of their first application from 

2017.  

 

On 3 April 2017, the Danish Energy Agency received an application from Nord 

Stream 2 AG for permission to construct transit pipelines in the territorial waters 

and on the continental shelf southeast of Bornholm. Denmark, acting as the Party 

of Origin, submitted on the 20 June 2017 the EIA Documentation of the Nord 

Stream 2 project south-eastern route to the affected parties.Public consultation of 

the environmental impact assessment for this route was carried out from the 27 

June to the 26 September 2017.  

 

Nord Stream 2 AG informed the Danish Energy Agency 28 June 2019, that they are 

withdrawing their first application from 2017. 

 

The Danish Energy Agency will continue to process Nord Stream 2 AG's 

application from August 10, 2018, on a routing on the continental shelf northwest of 

Bornholm and the latest application from April 15, 2019, which contains two further 

proposals for routing on the Continental Shelf southeast of Bornholm. 
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